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Urgent 

Greater Kokstad Municipality Official Notice  

 

Greater Kokstad Municipality (Electrical Department) 

would like to give a notice of Power/Electricity 

interruptions as of the 05th June 2018, this is due to 

the on-going repairs on the major feeders at our main 

substation.  Please be advised that the Municipality 

has started with the load shedding which will be 2 

Hours in between and will go on until the situation 

has been normalized on the 09th June 2018. 

We humbly apologise for the inconvenience suffered 

in this regard.  

 

For more information please contact:  Manager Electricity: Mr G 
Gwagwa on 072 356 9107 or Manager Communication Ms N 
Matshoba on 073 366 0003  
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